
We’ll be in touch. 
We are focused on providing your child with the best care available. 

That’s why your physician has spoken to someone at Children’s TiPS (Telephonic Psychiatric 
Consultation Service). 

In the next few days, you will receive a follow-up call from a Children’s TiPS care coordinator.  
Care coordination is a voluntary service that can help in connecting you to the following services:

	 - Available community resources
	 - Short-term transitional care
	 - Scheduling a face-to-face one time evaluation 

www.chp.edu

If you have any concerns, please feel free  
to discuss them with your child’s physician  
or the TiPS care coordination team.


